' CORRECTION

In the review of the transactions of the Madrid Congress which appeared in
the fourth issue last year (pp. 496-497), it was stated that copies could be purchased
for $9.00, the remittance to be sent to Dr. Contreras, the general secretary. We
are informed that the price was wrongly given, and should be $9.50. (The postage
on a volume is said to be over 200 pesetas.) The remittance may be made either to
the Escuela Nacional de Sanidad, Ciudad Universitaria, Madrid, or to Dr. Felix

Contreras, Moreto 15, Madrid.
—H. W. W,



